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Home Learning 

 

Please complete the 

subtraction problems 

sent home. 

Dear Parents and carers, 

 

What a wonderful, festive week we have had in Courtenay class! 
 
On Thursday it was Christmas dinner and 

Christmas jumper day! We had a creative 

morning and were tasked with creating our own 

crowns to wear for Christmas lunch. I was very 

impressed with all the designs and the pride the 

children took in them! We then all enjoyed a 

lovely Christmas lunch together! 

 

We have also been busy creating our Christmas 

decorations that are being sold by the PTFA. 

These are looking absolutely wonderful and are 

available to buy for £1.  

 

From Monday, please bring in your book bag 

DAILY so that we can continue to build a love 

of reading by sharing the stories in class that 

children bring home. If you need a new reading 

journal please let me know.  

 

This week’s ‘Words of the day’ are:     

beckon, sensation, 
strain, expect, thread.    
The children have enjoyed learning a new word 
every day. We will continue with this short but fun 
activity daily and throughout the year. Remember, 
you can always write down new words in your 
reading logs so that you can refer to them in your 
writing.  
  
Have a restful weekend, 

Miss Massey 

Stars of the week!  

  
This week my star of 

the week is Ruby 
S for always engaging 

and trying her best 
with times tables! 

 
My value this week is 
compassion and I’m 
giving value star to 
Bertie for always 

checking on people at 
breaktime! 

 

Reading award!   
Cody is my reading 
star of the week for 
making sure all his 
reading at home is 

recorded! 
  

PE superstars  
  

This week’s PE 
superstars are Lewis 

and Lily for 
persevering with your 

cartwheels and 
routines!  

 

 

A note from Mrs Secker 
 

Well what a busy, Christmas filled week we have had at school! Nativity filming, biscuit making, tree 

decoration designing, carol singing, Christmas dinner eating and all whilst working super hard on our 

learning!!  
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Thank you for your generous contributions to activities organised by our amazing PTFA as well as 

supporting the chosen charities of our Year 6 Civic Award pupils. These young people are truly helping 

us to live out our value of compassion and helping our younger pupils to see courageous advocacy in 

action.  

 

Some you may have heard that a very special member of staff will be hanging up her pencil case and 

retiring at the end of term. Mrs Elliot has certainly earned her rest after years of service to ASM and 

always putting the children at the heart of all she does. Please join us (virtually) next Friday to say a big 

goodbye to her. (Link will sent next week) 

 

One more week of fun and singing to go!!  
 

 

 

 

 

 
 


